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May 8, 2023
TO: Brian Hughes, Chairman
Mayor’s Budget Review Committee ;
THRU: Steven D. Long, Jr., P.E. //Z?‘ML KL% /
Director, Public Works J J
FROM: Renee Humquxwé/
Chief, Real Estate Division
SUBJECT: Request to Abate the Rent of Three Florida Theatre Tenants for Four Months

The Public Works Real Estate Division is requesting authorization to seek legislation to abate the
rent of three tenants at the Florida Theatre during the four months of July, August, September,
and October of 2023. This rent abatement request is due to the scheduled HVAC repairs at the
facility from July 1 to October 27, 2023. During this time, the three tenants - C-Suite Realty,
Spec Check LLC, and Jacksonville Dance - will be displaced. The total rent anticipated to be
abated is $2,975.56.

Please contact Renee Hunter at 255-8234 if you have any questions. Thank you for your

assistance.
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